
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 July 25,2023 
 
 
 
 
RE: 36” REMOTE CONTROL MINI TRENCH ROLLER 
 
 
 
The Middle Rio Grande Conservancy District will be accepting Sealed Bids until 11:00 
a.m. Wednesday August 9th, 2023, for furnishing a 36” REMOTE CONTROL MINI 
TRENCH ROLLER. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 505-247-0234. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ricardo Varela 
Purchasing Agent 
 
cc: RFB file 
 


